
 

 

To all Local 1010 Members: 

First and foremost, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for the unwavering 

support you have shown me and the incoming Executive Board. Your trust in our abilities to lead and represent 

you is both humbling and inspiring. 

As we start on this next election cycle together, I want to extend my congratulations to those who have 

emerged victorious in this election. Your dedication and commitment to serving our members have not gone 

unnoticed, and I am eager to work with you to help bring positive change to our Union. 

To those who ran for positions but did not secure victory this time around, I want to offer my encouragement 

and admiration. Your willingness to step up and participate in the Democratic process is commendable. 

Remember, this Union is built on the principles of inclusivity and opportunity, and there is a place for everyone 

to contribute meaningfully. I urge you to stay engaged, get involved, and consider running again in the future. 

Your passion and dedication are invaluable assets to our organization. 

As we transition into our new roles, I want to assure you that our collective mission remains unchanged. The 

Union tirelessly advocates for the rights and well-being of our members. Whether it's negotiating fair contracts, 

addressing workplace issues, or amplifying your voices on critical issues, we are committed to championing 

your interests with integrity and diligence. 

In the face of challenges, let us remember our greatest strength lies in our unity and solidarity. Together, we 

are a formidable force capable of effecting meaningful change and creating a brighter future for all. 

Once again, thank you for your trust, your support, and your dedication to our shared cause. Let us forge 

ahead with determination, compassion, and resilience. 

Stay safe, stay strong, and let's make a difference together.  

In Solidarity, 

 

James Thomas President-Elect                                                                                    

 


